
 

Our Enquiry Question is: 

 Is it always hot in 

the desert and cold 

in winter? 

English: 

The texts we are reading and discussing this 

term,  that will be supporting our writing 

outcomes, are ‘The Way Home for Wolf’ by 

Rachel Bright and Jim Field and ‘The Story 

Machine’ by Tom McLaughlin. 

Maths: 

Year 1:  
Children will learn to: 
Count to and across 100, forwards and backwards, beginning 
with 0 or 1, or from any given number. Count in multiples of 
twos, fives and tens. Given a number, identify one more and 
one less. Represent and use number bonds and related 
subtraction facts within 20. Solve one-step problems that 
involve addition and subtraction, using concrete objects and 
pictorial representations, and missing number problems such 
as 7 = □ – 9 , Recognise and know the value of different 
denominations of coins and notes. 
 
Year 2:  
Children will learn to: 
Identify and describe the properties of 2D and 3D 
shapes.Identify 2D shapes on the surface of 3D shapes. 
Compare and sort 2D and 3D shapes.Recognise and find a 
fraction of a shape. Draw bar models to represent fractions. 
Find a fraction of a quantity.  Derive and use related facts. 
Recognise the inverse. Solve 1 step problems involving 
addition and subtraction, including missing number 
problems. Solve simple addition, subtraction and 

Physical Education 

In Spring, we will be focusing on 

‘Run, Jump and Throw’.  We will 

also develop PE skills of ‘Attack, 

Defend and Shoot’. 

Science: 

We will be studying habitats in science 

this term and taking a closer look at 

how plants and animals adapt and 

survive in their habitat. 

Art (links to computing): 

We will be studying Digital Art this term, 

looking at the work of various artists and 

learning to create the effects using technology. 

Computing (links to art): 

We will be learning to use 

technology to create particular 

effects identified in art we 

study. We will continue to focus 

on e-safety. 

 

Music: 

Our music unit for this half term is called 

‘Having Fun with Improvisation’. We will be 

listening and responding to a range of 

musical genres and exploring how music 

helps us to express ourselves. 

PSHE: 

In PSHE sessions this half term, we 

will be learning about families. 
 

Religious Education 

In RE sessions this half term 

we will be learning about : 

People Jesus Met 

Golden Thread:  

Love and Community  

Daily Maths: 
Year 1: I can read and write 

numbers 1-20 in numerals and 

words 

Year 2: I can count, read and 

write numbers to 100 in numerals 


